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I didn't know how great Oregon's mail-in voting would be until I moved here and 

learned.  It's secure.  It's safe---you don't have to leave your house.  It's satisfying: 

you have time to look up candidates, positions, issues, measures, and make an 

INFORMED choice instead of flying by the seat of your pants in a booth somewhere 

at the end of a long line.  The fact that this regime wants to remove the option is 

another example of their intent to control elections, interfere with voting and destroy 

what is left of our democratic process.  This kind of ruling by executive order must not 

be allowed in America, where our greatness comes from our people and our ability to 

cooperate for the greater good. 


